COLEGIO BILINGUE SANTA MARTA

Santa Marta, July 19, 2011

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Dr. Keith Bookwalter worked at Colegio Bilingue Santa Marta, during the academic
year 2010-2011, as the School’s Principal. During this time, Dr. Bookwalter worked
with our students, faculty, staff, psychologist, parents, and specialists. In an effort to
support the School’s growth, Dr. Bookwalter undertook several activities with
members of the School community.

Dr. Bookwalter can collaborate effectively on international schools. As a North
American who has worked in Colombia during many years, Dr. Bookwalter is an
individual who can easily work with national and international issues and individuals.
He is sensitive to cultural matters and open to a variety of differences, within the
global world. His fluency in Spanish makes him quite insightful toward Latin concerns.

For personal reasons, Dr. Bookwalter has decided to leave our School.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the e mail address or phone number above, if
you require further information.
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